
Welcome from the Los Altos Hills Club President  

Welcome to the best kept secret in Los Altos Hills!  

We invite you to join the Los Altos Hills Club which is open to women living in Los Altos 
Hills who would enjoy increasing their social contacts and developing friendships within our 
community.  

The Club was founded in 1958, two years after the Town was incorporated to provide 
opportunities for residents to meet and become part of a thriving new community. Club 
membership is open to women residents of Los Altos Hills, with a Los Altos Hills mailing 
address. It is non-religious and non-political.  

Bi-monthly luncheon meetings are held with interesting programs to provide members with 
opportunities to socialize and share in the pleasures of living in this unique town. Annual 
parties are held at member’s homes. Spouses/Partners are invited.  

Many of the members are volunteers in the town’s volunteer organizations and participate in 
giving back to the community through local non-profits. Others are retirees or work in the 
high technology world of Silicon Valley or serve in leadership positions on non-profit boards 
both locally and nationally.  

The Club provides a wonderful opportunity to both learn from each other as well as to 
appreciate the contributions that so many of our members make to their families and to the 
community. The Club dues are $50 per year.  

Please consider joining the Historic Los Altos Hills Club by completing the membership 
brochure and sending it to Pamela Taft, Membership Chair, Email: 
membership@lahclub.com ​or mail to 10655 Eloise Circle; Los Altos Hills, CA 94024.  

Sincerely,  

Patty Radlo,  
President Los Altos Hills Club  

 


